
 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
 

Langdon Lile accepted into the Florida Fellows Institute 
of the American College of Trust and Estate Counsel 

 
NAPLES, Fla. (Sept. 10, 2025) – Langdon Lile, an associate at the law firm of Laird A. Lile, PLLC, has 
been accepted into Class VII of the Florida Fellows Institute of the American College of Trust and Estate 
Counsel. 
 Lile earned his JD degree from the University of Miami in Coral Gables, Florida, and bachelor’s 
degree in government from the University of Virginia in Charlottesville, Virginia. Lile is currently 
pursuing his LLM in estate planning from the University of Miami School of Law.   
 The Florida Fellows Institute was created by ACTEC Fellows to develop future leaders in trust 
and estate law through in-depth educational presentations led by outstanding subject matter experts in 
each field from across the U.S. The institute includes six sessions for lawyers who were nominated by an 
ACTEC Fellow and selected through a competitive application process. The program begins in September 
2025 and concludes in May 2026. 

The American College of Trust and Estate Counsel is a national organization of lawyers elected 
to membership by demonstrating the highest level of integrity, commitment to the profession, competence 
and experience as trust and estate counselors. For more information, visit 
www.floridafellowsinstitute.org. 

Laird A. Lile, PLLC offers legal counsel on estate- and trust-related matters, including estate 
planning, estate and trust administration, probate-related litigation and tax matters. The firm’s office is 
located at 3033 Riviera Drive, Suite 104, in Naples. For more information, visit www.LairdALile.com. 
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